CONGREGATION KODIMOH

SPRINGFIELD 8, MASSACHUSETTS

Dec. 31, 1953

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

It gives me great pleasure to inform you of your unanimous acceptance by the congegation to serve Kodimoh as its spiritual leader. We understand that you will assume your new position some time during the week of January 4, 1954.

In behalf of Kodimoh, please accept our sincere congratulations. We are proud of our synagogue and congregation and feel certain that you will lead us to further accomplishments and sincere religious appreciation. We are certain that through your association with us, Kodimoh will maintain its position in the community and continue to be referred too, as a congregation of prestige.

We look forward to your being with us and can assure you of our utmost cooperation and support.

With kind personal regards, I am

Yours sincerely, Congregation Kodimoh

Aaron Kurn, President

S.